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26th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Easter Concert takes place on Wednesday 28th March at 6.00pm and will last 
approximately 90 minutes. This year the children will be performing ‘The Tale of 3 Trees’ by 
Ann Beresford. The performance will involve predominately Years 4 and 5 children but if 
your child is in the choir or plays a musical instrument then they may also be involved.  
 
Your child is taking part in the Easter Concert. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below giving your child permission to 
attend the concert.  Children need to be at school at 5.40pm.  Tickets to the concert are free 
but are limited to a first come, first served basis; these will be available at the school office 
from Monday 19th March. Initially, we will be allocating 2 tickets per family but after Friday 
23rd March please feel free to collect more if required.  
 
On the evening, we will also be serving tea/coffee and cake to raise funds. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss S Cartwright (Year 3 and 4 Assistant Head) 
Mrs S McAtear (Year 5 and 6 Assistant Head) 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 2nd March. 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………..…………………………..  Class……….. 

 
My child is able to take part in the Easter Concert   

 
Sorry, my child is unable to attend the Easter Concert  

 
I will collect my child after the concert    

 
Signed……………………………………………..……………………Parent/Guardian 
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